Social Committee Meeting
Wednesday, Jan. 10, 2024

In attendance: Hector Zuazo, Chairman, Alicia Des Hotel, Bob Medina,Olga Piedra, Mercy Ravelo, Mari
Uribarri, andHenry Coleman, Board liaison

Not in attendance: Jackie Borbouse

The upcoming Social Committee activities were discussed. The dates for the Domino and Bingo nights listed
on the agenda were changed from Friday to Thursdays. They are as follows:

DOMINO NIGHT - Thursday, January 18™ at 7:30 p.m.in the Clubhouse — Hector will give information to Linda
for community announcement.

BINGO NIGHT — Thursday, February 8 at 7:30 p.m. in the Clubhouse- Hector will give information to Linda for
community announcement

SOCK HOP - Saturday, February 17"at 7:30 p.m. This “themed” party will be held at the Clubhouse. We will
use the racquetball court as our dance area. All entering need to wear socks, as no shoes will be permitted in
the dance room. Food and Beverages will be served in the main area of the Clubhouse. No food will be
allowed in the dance area. Mercy will bring her Bose Speaker and Mari will play 50’s era music from her
Spotify account.

e We will need extension cords to bring music into the dance room
Need poster for door to inform dancers no food or beverages in that room
Mari will work on a poster/invitation encouraging those attending to come in 50’s attire.
Hector will be responsible for food.
Wine and refreshments will be available
Possibly look into a Blow-up 50’s car
Next meeting for the Sock Hop will be Tuesday Feb 6 at 7:30 at the clubhouse

(Mari did some extra research about food and here is some information. Snacks and food of that era were
Ruffles, peanut M&Ms, smarties Candy Necklaces and Marshmallow peeps were developed during this
decade. The first aluminum cans for food and beverage packaging werealso developed during this era. Sprit,
Pop-Tarts, Bugles, Diet Pepsi, Doritos, Pringles to name a few. In addition, Swedish fish, Fruit Strip Bubble
Gum, Lemonheads, Starburst, Sweet arts, Twizzlers and Swizzle Sticks were also developed then.

DOMINO NIGHT - Thursday, March 7" at 7:30 p.m.in the Clubhouse — Hector will give information to Linda for
community announcement

Spring Egg Hunt — Saturday April 6 by the Playground. First planning meeting will be Tuesday March 17 at
7:30 at the Clubhouse.

Henry gave us a “basket” of goodies to give at one of our events.

Meeting ended at 8:30



